Newsletter

A Note from the Principal

I must begin with saying, how proud I am of the students and parents that picked up resources and logged into Google Classrooms, to complete assignments. I want each of you to keep the momentum strong this summer. Those of you that signed up for the online summer program will be challenged and pushed to stretch your understanding in ELA and Math. If you missed this opportunity, I challenge you to visit the Richland Resource Hub and continue to grow as well.

Reminders: Parents and students are responsible for chrome books that were checked out. Chrome books should have been turned in May 20-22, 2020. If the chrome books were not returned, parents will receive a bill. Also, the 6th Six Weeks report cards were mailed on Friday, May 22nd. Lastly, continue to check the Rayville Junior High School webpage for updates and messages from the teachers and staff. Have a blessed and safe summer!

GREAT EXPECTATIONS! ~N.Ranel, Principal

Notes from your teachers:

- ♦ I am saddened that we were not able to end the year properly; in the same breath, I am overjoyed at the progress we have made this year. I look forward to having new 6th, 7th, and 8th grade classes next year. Good Luck to my excellent, exiting 8th grade classes as they enter a new chapter: High School! Set your goals and exceed them as I know you can! I will always be there for you cheering you on! The best is yet to come! Mrs. Cardin
- ♦ To all of my students- It has been a pleasure being a part of your lives this school year! I am proud of the progress each one of you have made. I hope you all have a blessed and safe summer. Looking forward to seeing my 6th and 7th graders in 7th and 8th next year. As for you 8th graders, good luck as high school freshmen! Don't let anything get in the way of your dreams. Keep your head up and work hard! Period, Poo!! -Mrs. Penny
- Summer is quickly approaching and everyone is trying to find things to do while on summer vacation. I encourage all of you to always read a good book in your leisure time and stay focused on learning. Have a safe and enjoyable summer. -Mr. Britton
- ♦ We are Rayville. #RayvilleJrHighStrong Coach Tammy
- Students, I'm so proud of you all and pray that social distancing will be exercised during this time off. Have a great summer and I look forward to seeing you all the upcoming school year. Stay safe. -Love Mrs. Bailey
- I really miss seeing all of you. Please be safe and have a great summer! -Mrs. Lola
- As we close out this school year, I just want to say "thank you" to my students for all you taught ME this year. You all helped me to grow not only as a teacher, but also as a person. Please remember that you are capable of accomplishing all of your goals, and though you have left my classroom, I will always have high expectations for you as you continue on in life! Each of you is meant for great things! Have a wonderful summer! Love, Mrs. Thornhill.
- ♦ Students, I hope you all know how very much you are missed and loved! This year definitely didn't go as we expected but that is just part of life. If nothing else, this is an opportunity for us all to focus on what is truly important in our lives. To the 8th graders, I wish you all the best in high school! You know I am always here for you if you need me. To all the 6th and 7th graders, I look forward to seeing you all again when school starts! I hope you enjoy your summer!

 -Love, Mrs. Chappell

Announcements:

P-EBT-Benefits

Parents of students who receive free and reduced meals are eligible for a one time benefit of \$285 in relief per child. Visit the link below pply.

https://pebt.doe.louisiana .gov/PublicApps/SNP/

NEW WEBSITE http://richland.k12.la.us/rjh

Check the website often for more updates!

Richland Virtual Summer Academy

Summer academy will run from June 1st - July 2nd

A Message from Ms. Mingo

Students and families of RJH,

Thank you so much for letting me be a part of your community this school year! It has been an honor getting to know you all. Thanks for always keeping me laughing. I miss you and am proud of you! Love y'all!!!



-Ms. Meaghan



Summer Reading Tips

- READ- Set aside time everyday to read something. Find a book dealing with a subject of particular interest to you.
- READ WIDELY- Read all sorts of things: fiction, nonfiction, anti-bullying, medical, theology and biography, current affairs, and history.
 - READ DELIBERATELY- Choose your books carefully.
- READ INTERACTIVELY- Work hard at understanding the book. Make connections with the characters and their challenges. Read with highlighter and pencil in hand.
- READ WITH DISCERNMENT- Books have incredible power to do good, to challenge and strengthen your character as an individual, and they also have the power to help you to learn more.
- READ FOR FUN- Allow yourself to get lost in a good story every now and then.

Want to Practice your Math Skills this summer? Get Cooking!

Practice Skills such as:

- Measuring
- Fractions
- Conversions
- Timing

For more information about how cooking helps improve math skills and for activity ideas visit:



https://www.mathgenie.com/blog/math-in-the-kitchen